Lancaster PTO Minutes
January 9, 2007

Call to order: 6:52 p.m.

Welcome and Introductions: Paula Castner, Lynne Cormier, Dawn Laughlin, Patti
Linenkemper, Gina Lovoi, Sheila Milioto, Tom Moore, Susan Munyon, Betty Ogborn,
Raksha Patel, Paula Rhoades, Donna Wood.

Program Updates and New Events:
Treasurer’s Report: Lynne Cormier
Available cash: $27,111.32

Presentations:
Paula Rhoades read thank you notes for the Book Fair from Mrs, Berini’s, Mrs. Begley’s
and Mrs. Hayes’ classes.

Requests/Discussions/New Business:

Geography and Spelling Bee: Patti Linenkemper
Patti requested $300 for bookstore gift certificates for the spelling and geography bees.
$300 was approved.

Daddy/Daughter Dance-Paula Rhoades
Dance to be held on February 9" Paula Rhoades requested $500 (300 for DJ and 200 for
supplies) on behalf of Lori Grasso. $500 approved.

Mother/Son Event: Rita French won’t be able to run the event. PTO will be sending
out letter to parents to see if someone can run it.

Update on Sudoku Tournament: Paula Castner
Two publishers are giving us free sudoku puzzles for the tournament. Paula C. asked for
any business connections for sponsorship and prizes donations.

Next Meeting Date: February 13, 2007

Adjourn: Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.



